
RUSSIA’S  GDP  GROWTH
FORECASTED TO 4.3 % ACCORDING
TO THE WORLD BANK
According to the forecast of The World Bank, above-average
economic output is expected for the Russian economy. Moderate
growth is expected to follow in the next two years, according
to detailed report for Europe and Central Asia.

The World Bank report refers to an unexpected strong surge in
Russian domestic and foreign demand in the first half of 2021,
as well as fiscal support from the Government.

The World Bank’s latest forecast for the rest of the year was
more optimistic than that of the Russian Ministry of Economic
Development, which recently forecast economic growth of 4.2
percent for 2021.

The Organization also predicts a slowdown in economic growth
in the broader region of Europe and Central Asia in 2022 after
recovering rapidly this year.

,,Economic activity in the emerging and developing countries
of Europe and Central Asia (ECA) is expected to grow by 5.5
percent in 2021, which is stronger than originally assumed, as
foreign demand recovered more strongly than expected in the
first half of the year and domestic demand due to vaccinations
and  support  measures  has  increased.’’  –  as  stated  by  the
authors of The World Bank report.

However, Organization warns that impacts of Covid pandemic are
to be felt and that this remains a big challenge and causes
various uncertainties.
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Business Development Manager

Rufil  Russia  Consulting  is  an  international  business
consultancy and one-stop-service agency based in Moscow! We
are specialized in company registration, legal services, tax
consulting and business consulting. Our mission: “We support
international business in Russia and create a better quality
of life for our customers, employees and investors.

Find out more about how to register and run your company in
Russia -> WATCH OUR VIDEO and DOWNLOAD OUR PRESENTATION. GET
IN TOUCH with us for all additional questions.

Our full list of services, our full contact data and more
information about our company you can find on our website and
social media.

www.rufil-consulting.com  :  INSTAGRAM   FACEBOOK   LINKEDIN  
YOUTUBE  XING  TELEGRAM
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